Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 10:50 AM

To: '‘Lee, Nathan'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Fischer, Alexis N

Subject: RE: Former Chevron 90020 (RO 143) -1633 Harrison Street, Oakland - Well Destruction

Extension Request

Nate,
Thanks for the update on well destruction at this site. ACEH is in agreement that an extension until January 16, 2014 is
appropriate for the site. | will update Geotracker shortly.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Lee, Nathan [mailto:nlee@craworld.com]

Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 9:10 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Fischer, Alexis N

Subject: Former Chevron 90020 (RO 143) -1633 Harrision Street, Oakland - Well Destruction Extension Request

Mark,

Conestoga-Rovers and Associates (CRA) on behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (EMC) would like to
request an extension for the October 3, 2014 date that Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) requested for
the Monitoring Well Decommissioning and Waste Removal in ACEH letter dated May 23, 2014 and email dated August
4, 2014. The reason for the extension, as discussed over the phone on September 19, 2014, is that the City of Oakland
has no record of an encroachment permit for monitoring wells MW-9 and MW-13. The City of Oakland is requiring that
a new encroachment permit be obtained for monitoring wells MW-9 and MW-13 before the wells can be destroyed.
Based on recent experiences with the City of Oakland, the encroachment permit can take anywhere from 3 to over 6
months to obtain. Also the City of Oakland has a moratorium for any work in the area from November 1, 2014 to January
2, 2015. Therefore an extension of January 16, 2014 for the Monitoring Well Decommissioning and Waste Removal is
requested. Based on this new extension date, the Well Decommissioning Report would be submitted 60 days after the
wells have been destroyed. As discussed, this extension date is depend on when the City issues an encroachment
permit.

Thanks,

Nathan Lee, P.G.
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)



2300 Clayton Road, Suite 920
Concord, CA 94520

Phone: 925.849.1003
Fax: 510.420.9170

Cell: 510.385.2499

Email: nlee@CRAworld.com

CRA and GHD have merged! To learn more, visit www.CRAworld.com/ghd

CRA and GHD have merged! To learn more, visit www.CRAworld.com/ghd




